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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Peninsula Hands On Art
Address:
PO Box 2024
Gig Harbor, WA 98335

Contact:
(206) 229-6924
https://www.peninsulahandsonart.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Our mission is to create a community of young artists that embraces the artistic 
talents of each individual child.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2024 Q1	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Peninsula Hands On Art.
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P.O. Box 2024   Gig Harbor WA  98335 

July 18, 2024 

Dear Marilyn Sheldon, 

Thank you once again for your generous contribution to Peninsula Hands On Art this year. 
Throughout the 2023-2024 School Year, we successfully completed four enriching projects: 
"Hokusai Wave," "Collagraph Printmaking," "Polynesian Tapa Cloth," and "Giacometti Wire 
Sculptures." These endeavors reached 4,000 children and resulted in over 1,600 individual 
projects. Our goal remains steadfast: to foster a community of young artists who celebrate 
each child's unique talents. With your invaluable support, we've been able to sustain an all-
district elementary art program that not only educates and engages children in art history 
and techniques but also nurtures their creative abilities. 

Our program relies heavily on volunteer involvement within the classroom, and we are 
pleased to report that we trained over 150 volunteers this year. They played a crucial role in 
facilitating our projects across all 10 elementary schools, contributing to a wonderfully 
creative year. 

The quality of our art supplies constitutes a significant portion of our annual budget and all 
the money you donated was used to purchase art supplies. Extensive preparation goes into 
each project, from acquiring materials like cardstock, paper, oil pastels, brayers (rollers), 
and printing ink for "Collagraph Printmaking," to obtaining stamps, markers, clay, and wire. 
It is thanks to your support that our students have access to such a diverse range of 
mediums. We are deeply grateful for your assistance. 

Our program has become a cornerstone for parents, teachers, community members, and 
students alike. We take immense pride in being able to continue offering this exceptional 
program to every elementary student in our district, thanks to donors like you. 

Once again, thank you for your generous donation. Please find attached some photos 
showcasing the four projects completed this year. 
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All good things, 

Karmen Furer 
Executive Director 
Peninsula Hands On Art 
206-229-6924 / furerk@psd401.net
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